## MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 8 October 1988

The meeting was called to order by the president, Lee Rudisill.

Damaris Reynolds welcomed Rose Anderson and Lee Robertson from the DAR.

The minutes were read, corrected and approved.

The treasurer's report was unavailable.

There was no correspondence.

Charlotte Marshall reported on the Book Inventory as completed with two books missing.

There have been no new queries.

Velma Parsons reported that some genealogical data hat been found by the Corvallis Public Library and one now in the Lost and Found.

Zira Kahl mentioned that Roth IGA will refund 1% of any cash register receipts in October, presented by a non-profit organization. It was moved and seconded that members be urged to collect such receipts, the moneys to go to the Book Fund.

Damaris Reynolds reminded members of the Thrift Shop account.

Lee Rudisill thanked Ed Stratton, Betty Swan and Charlotte Marshall for serving on the nominating committee.

The Special Interest Group for November will consider CT, RI, and DE.

Ed Stratton reported on a new genealogy program which he will check and put in the library, lonated Stephen Wills.

Becky Kiger introduced a visitor, Daniel Froelich.

There was discussion on mailing charges to non-attending members.

The matter was tabled until the next meeting.

It was moved by Kira Zahl that the meeting be adjourned. Motion seconded and passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Won Jobe